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SECOND STATEMENT BY THE TURKISH DELEGATION 
DURING THE MEETING OF THE  

STANDING COMMITTEE ON THE GENERAL STATUS AND  
OPERATION OF THE CONVENTION 

 
23 April 2007 

 
 
Distinguished Co-Chairs, 
 
Very briefly, in response to the statement by the representative of ICBL, I would like to refer 
him to the first part of our earlier statement on universalisation.  
 
I thank you. 

 


